
Please support this bill. I choose to avoid eating GMO 'phood' (they need a name to distinguish them 
from real food, so I call GMOs 'phood') and would prefer our farmland, water supply and fellow 
Oregonians were not exposed to the toxic chemicals used in the production of these 'phoods'.  
Thank you for your consideration, 
Alita Pearl 
Otis, OR 97368 
 


